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Dear Parents and Carers,                 22 December 2023 

It was a real privilege to lead the school in this 

morning’s carol service at St. Martins. As 

always our children were a real delight. We 

enjoyed lots of wonderful readings and joyful 

singing. I must thank the church wardens, Tim 

and John; and Rebekah Berry from the All Age 

Ministry Team for their time to help make our 

carol service possible. 

 

This term we have been getting to know our 

neighbours in Bell Close and have become 

involved in a number of joint projects. The Bell 

Close Community Centre Committee has 

recently become known as the ‘Ding Dong Bells’ 

and asked our pupils to design a logo for them 

to use in their promotional and charitable work. 

We look forward to working with the residents 

of Bell Close to set up a community garden in 

the spring term. 

The Ding Dong Bells winner and runners-up 

receiving their prizes. 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Today we said goodbye to Miss Moore after 19 years at the school. We wish her well 

and thank her for all her hard work as she embarks on a career in secondary 

education. Today was also Miss Davis' last day as she is also changing career, again 

we thank her for the work she has done over the past two years and wish her the 

best of luck. Mrs Morris also leaves us today as she begins her maternity leave, we 

wish Mr and Mrs Morris all the very best and look forward to meeting baby Morris. 

All the prizes have now been collected from the STARS Christmas raffle. Congratulations 

to the winners and thank you to all of the members of STARS for organising. The raffle 

has raised an amazing £1227.55, and this money will be used to benefit all the pupils in 

the school in some way. Thank you for your generosity. 

Skids4Kids are open Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th January, 7.45am to 6pm. They will also be 

open on the staff training day (Monday 8th January 2024). Bookings can be made by 

ringing 865655 or 07903188333.  

School re-opens to all pupils on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 

This is the last newsletter of 2023, so I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

you all a and thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Have a lovely festive break 

 

 

Robert Webb 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


